
Gentlemen: 
I am writing in regards to your plan to create an overlay area code for  western 
Washington.  I urge you to reconsider this plan and instead create  new distinct 
area codes that will preserve the ability to dial local 7-digit  calls.  This is a much 
better long-term solution. 
  
Please do not move forward with the 10-digit dialing. 
  
Sincerely, 
Donna Snow 
1250 Devon Loop NE 
Olympia, WA  98506 


